
                          ACTIVITIES UNLIMITED GENERAL MEETING MINUTES  

                                                             March 14, 2023 

• Call to order by Harry Bennett 2:05 PM at the Wyckoff Reformed Church 

• Dave Voehl led us in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

• Pastor Andy provided the invocation and a good joke. 

• Treasury Report – Mike advised that we are in a sound financial position.  We have 274 

paid members.  There are 49 members over 90.   

• Care and Concern– Tony Dilorgi mentioned that John Di Piazza had passed away. A $50 

donation was sent to St Jude Childrens Hospital in his name.  John Plunckett passed on 

Feb 21. No mention of a favorite charity was mentioned. A get-well card was sent to Dr. 

Richard Botta. 

• Membership – Dave Voehl informed the group that we have 323 members and 

unfortunately there were no new members attending the meeting for Dave to introduce.  

• General Meeting –   Harry mentioned that in April, the WRC is having a rummage sale and 

we will be unable to have our general meeting there. Instead of the WRC, we will hold 

our April meeting at the Midland Park Christian Reformed Church, in Midland Park.  Social 

hour will start at Noon, and the General meeting will start a 1:00 PM.  

• Club Activities – John Caikowsky from Trips & Tours mentioned that we are going to “Viva 

Las Vegas” on March 30 at the Brownstone.  Dennis LaBarbera informed that on March 

15 J P Morgan will be discussing Managing Your Retirement Income.  Lunch will be 

provided.  Walt Widmer told us that in April the Public Discussion Group in returning to 

the Franklin Lakes Ambulance Corp building.  Walt stated that the topics for the meeting 

are always given in advance in case anyone wants to research the topics.  Dave 

Hubschmitt informed us of his desire to establish an AU shooting club.  The club will meet 

at Guns for Hire in Woodland Park.  Jim Webb stated that April 13 will be the first AU Golf 

outing.  Currently, there are 32 AU golfers.   

• Mark Bernhardt introduced Dr. Allison Hughes, Au D., who gave an energetic and 

exceedingly informative presentation on the advancement of hearing aids.   

• There were 45 members in attendance.  Zoom was not provided.   

• Harry adjourned the meeting at 3:37 PM.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Rich Bernarde,  

Secretary  


